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IMPACTING LIVES IN KENYA                                                                           V4N6 July-Aug 2023                                                                                  

We will highlight the opening of Triumphant Grace Academy and my daughter, Dawn’s yearly trip in this 

combined month’s letter. Many challenges have turned into blessings and we all here at FLMK thank our 

God and attribute all the glory to Him… 

 

Official Opening of Triumphant Grace Academy [TGA] 

  

     It was on Friday, July 14th that the long awaited opening of TGA came to pass. The 

day of celebration began as our children marched into the sanctuary of FLMK Manyatta 

Worship Centre. 
   D/B Click to view  

 

 

     Our children performed singing one of their theme songs 

written in 1927 that aligns with the Vision and Mission of FLMK. 

   D/B Click to view 

     Deputy Bishop Ken Omega, my daughter Dawn and I walked the small distance to the school with all our 

students, teachers and parents. We cut the ribbon and entered each classroom as students took their seats and 

our teachers began teaching. We now give all the glory to our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. 
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Mission Trip 2023 – Dawn Chivington 

     Leaving McAllen, Texas on the 6th of July, Dawn arrived in Kenya on the 9th two days later than her 

original flight was to land. It was at first discouraging, but God was in complete control. If she would not 

had been delayed in France, deadly demonstrations would not have allowed her to pass through Kisumu 

to Manyatta. God is faithful! 

     We were able to still conduct the Children’s Crusade at Manyatta later in the day of her arrival. The 

children had a wonderful time as Dawn taught about building your foundation on Jesus. Constructing 

their crafts is always a highlight that brings many smiles to our children. 

 

      

 

 

     During her time in Kenya, Dawn conducted Children Crusades at 6 of our 8 churches. As you can see 

below, God’s love was demonstrated to and in the lives of all these precious children. We give thanks to 

all the wonderful church volunteers that helped make each crusade a success! And yes, all the glory goes 

to our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. 
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    Next are some moments at the 3 Women Conferences in villages in Vihiga, Trans Nzoia & Kitui 

counties. The women were given medical information by local nurses and the Word of God by Dawn 

through her interpreters. Afterwards they were given laundry washing bars and enjoyed Chai & Mandazi. 

Our prayers are that these village women will be able to help their families live healthier and spiritually. 

 

 

 

       Prayer Requests:  

➢ Please pray with us as we are still raising funds to rebuild the Ormanie Church building.  

Only $3,000 USD will enable us to build a new structure for our Massai congregation.    

Any amount will add up to be a blessing to our Massai people. Thank you… 

 

If you would like to help in any way with the above needs or make a donation, you can send a 

check to: FLMK 1219 Vera Cruz Street Mission, TX 78572   

OR 

You can donate through our website: www.fulllifeministrykenya.com  

Please use our email to reply, ask questions or comment: fulllifeministrykenya@gmail.com  

Mungu akubariki, (God Bless you,)  

Kenny Chivington (Bishop) 956-578-2683  

Getrude Kabei (Editor)  

Dawn Chivington (Kenya Children & Women’s Director) 956-566-7319 
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